Dear Sir/Madam

Your plans for a Garden City Suburb of 6000 houses in South Eastern Warrington and an urban extension
of 2000 houses in South Western Warrington are unnecessary and have not been properly thought
through in terms of existing infrastructure, medical services and road network which are overloaded
already.

The Garden City Suburb of 6000 houses will completely change the character of the area and destroy its
history and heritage.

Stockton Heath is not mentioned specifically in the PDO but the impact of the Garden City Suburb and the
Warrington South West Extension on this village will be enormous.

The traffic lights at the junction of the A49 and the A56 in Stockton Heath are already operating at
capacity and the A49 flowing through the village is frequently at a standstill. Warrington and Halton
hospitals are already operating at or near to capacity. | would urge you to think again about this plan to
destroy our countryside and way of life in order to meet some dictate by Central Government





